
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Choir Club   

We are delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to continue participating in 

Choir club after school. The club will be run by Adela our music teacher very Thursday from 

20th January –31 March 2022, 3.30-4.20pm. As you are aware, this club is free of charge. 

There is no need to do anything further if you wish for your child to continue.  

If you no longer wish for your child to continue, please let us know by email by Monday 13th 

December 2021. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Administrative Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 


